HISPANIC ROUNDTABLE (HRT) /LA MESA REDONDA 

April 25, 2006

Staff Present:
Jose Diaz – Centralia Community College, HRT President

Cliff Moore – WSU Extension

Carmen Murphy – Hispanic Women’s Network, HRT Treasurer


Sara Peté – Olympia Timberland Library, HRT Secretary


· Welcome and Introductions

· Donations/Fundraising –Latino Youth Summit

· Jose is going to look for the donation request letters that Bernadette drafted and to update them for this year.

· Jose will also check his materials to see if he has the donation spreadsheet from last year. 

· This will remind us who has given in the past and who to ask.

· It will also help us to keep track of who has been approached this year so that nobody duplicates anyone else’s efforts.

· The information Jose finds will be forwarded to Alicia Luna who is the chair of the donations/raffle committee this year.

· Jose will find out whether or not Shawn and John got a Wal-Mart grant and if so, how much was granted.

· Registration – Latino Youth Summit

· The capacity this year, due to space issues is 350.

· Forms

· Olivia is working on drafts of the registration forms.

· The forms will basically remain the same with updated contact information.

· Information and Education Table forms will go straight to Carmen Murphy’s fax machine at (360) 491-7300.

· The registration forms for students may be faxed to Cliff’s office, Carmen’s home, or Sara’s office. The decision is yet to be made.

· A code of conduct for both students and chaperones will be included in the registration form. Cliff is drafting this code of conduct.

· Theme/Artwork – Latino Youth Summit

· The theme will be voted on at the May 2nd meeting. Attend the meeting if you care to vote!

· Sara is contacting the Art and ESL teachers at North Thurston High School to see if they can work together to obtain submissions of artwork from Latino students at the school. The artist(s) will be honored at this year’s summit.

· Marketing – Latino Youth Summit

· Sara will check and see if TRL can do the preliminary posters. TRL communications team needs at least 6 weeks for any orders.

· Capitol City Press may do the other printing materials.

· Tech prep funds may be able to pay for parts of the professional printing we have done.

· Cliff is a contributing editorial writer for the Olympian and he will make contacts to see if someone can do a few pre-event articles on this year’s summit.

· Survey of past summits - LYS

· Olivia has drafted a survey.

· Adjustments will be made.

· Ivan will be contacted to see if we can get:

· A PDF version of the survey on the HRT website

· OR an online survey the students can complete that will be tallied automatically by some sort of computer program.

· The May 3rd steering committee meeting was cancelled as this was taken care of at today’s meeting.

· The next HRT full board meeting is May 25th, 2006 at 9:00 am.

